
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, October 10, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  
 Pancakes and Sausage  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Maritza Garcia  
   Brandon Alan Linhart  
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  
 

2. Calling all Mathletes… Gurrie is looking to put together a group of students to 
participate in the Fenwick Math Contest on Saturday, Nov. 3rd.  If you are interested in 
participating please see Mrs. Eiternick more details. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


